
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maria O'Hanlon [mailto:   
Sent: 06 June 2018 18:07 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Re NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I object to the stopping up of the road because: 
 
- I am one of many people who in the past have experienced difficulties, even in the 
case of minor developments, such as the erection of a shed, because of its proximity 
(9 metres) to the canal, an ancient monument. 
 
-I now find that the council, so zealous in the past in its protection of said monument, 
with breathtaking hypocrisy, see no problem in the building of a road next to the 
canal. 
 
-Their proposed development will be hugely detrimental, but if planning permission 
were given for it to go ahead, there would be no need to move the road. 
 
>>> One of the many joys of this beautiful area is the ease with which it is possible to 
move between walking ( or cycling) on the seafront, with its views of  Dungeness and 
France ( on a clear day) and the canal,  with its cool dappled shade.  This is made 
possible by using one of several established pathways along the route. The new 
development could similarly be reached from the seafront, meaning the road need 
not be diverted, for it to go ahead. 
 
 
Also, please can the stepping up order be considered by the Secretary of State at 
the same time as the planning application, so that the full picture can be seen and 
considered. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maria O’Hanlon 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




